Upcoming Events



This Month at CBS

Bringing Talent to Life

VOL 9- May 2023 Secondary School

May 1st– 4th
Teacher
Appreciation
week

Dear High School Community,

Bringing Talent to Life

As we approach the end of the academic year, I want to take a moment to express my gratitude for the hard work and dedication of our staff, students, and parents. Without your continued efforts, we would not be where we are today.

A reminder that it is Teacher Appreciation Week, from May 1st to 4th.

There will be a link posted on Instagram for parents and students to send their best wishes to their favorite teachers in appreciation for the work they do. We hope you will join us in thanking them for all they do.

May 8th
Grade 8
Transition
parent
workshop

During the month of May, our students will be completing the remaining units of the curriculum and getting ready for their final exams. This is an important time for them to focus on their studies and ensure that they are fully prepared for the challenges ahead.



May 11th
HS Graduation
walk + photo
session

I am pleased to announce that we have several exciting events coming up in the next few weeks. Three groups of high school students will be sharing in the KU Science competition on May 8, our annual talent show will take place on May 16, and the Awards Ceremony will be held on May 25. Finally, we are looking forward to celebrating the Class of 2023 graduation on June 8.

I would like to remind parents to re-register their children for next year as seats are limited. It is important to secure a spot for your child to ensure that they continue to receive a high-quality education. A kind reminder to parents to make sure to clear up any fees for the current academic year before registering for next year.

Lastly, I would like to invite all parents to join us for our Parent Coffee and Open House on June 8th at 11.30am in the school Gym. This will be a great opportunity to meet with teachers, tour our facilities, and learn more about our school programs for next year.

May 17th- 18th Art/ Teach Fair Once again, thank you to our staff and students for another fantastic year. I wish you all a happy and successful end to the school year and a wonderful summer break.

Upcoming Events



This Month at CBS

Bringing Talent to Life

VOL 9- May 2023 Secondary School

May 18th Workers appreciation awards

+

Talent show

May 21th-28th G12 Exams

> May 25th Awards Ceremony

May 30th-June 07th G 07-11 Exams

Credit Repetition Program for G10-12 students

At CBS we offer our HS students the chance to improve their GPA through repeating some credits with specific conditions. This program is approved by Ministry of Private Education. Ask Ms. Lama or HS office for more details.

Green Flag Initiative

CBS is proud to be introducing the Green Team, an initiative to make CBS an Eco School in the long run. Our student team, led by Ahmed Turki (9B), Saud Ali (7B), Abdelaziz Jarrah and Mohammad Ahmed (6A) are leading the efforts towards having a sustainable environment at CBS. They've started with the recycling focus, and they'll conduct a



sustainability audit to identify other areas to be improved on to make CBS more sustainable going forward.

Character Trait for May "Caring"



Sincerely, Ms. Gihan Hassan High School Principal الفعاليات القادمة

المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة Canadian Bilingual School

leacher

إنخبال الموهية في الميناة Bringing Talent to Life

هذا الشهر في المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة

إدخال الموهبة في الحياة

العدد 9 ـ مايو 2023 المدرسة الثانوية

السادة الأفاضل / مجتمع المدرسة الثانوية،

حيث إننا نقترب من نهاية السنة الدراسية، أود أن أعبر عن امتناني لموظفينا وطلابنا وأولياء أمور هم لاجتهادهم وإخلاصهم في أداء أدوار هم. حيث دون جهودكم المتصلة لما كنا حققنا هذا النجاح.

كما نود تذكيركم بأن أسبوع تقدير المعلمين يبدأ من 1 مايو وحتى 4 مايو، وسيتم مشاركة رابط على الإنستجرام مع أولياء الأمور والطلاب لإرسال أطيب أمنياتهم لمعلميهم المفضلين تقديرًا لهم على ما يبذلونه من جهود.

سيقوم طلابنا خلال شهر مايو باستكمال الوحدات المتبقية من المنهج والاستعداد للاختبارات النهائية،

وهذا وقت مهم بالنسبة لهم للتركيز على دراستهم وضمان استعدادهم الكامل للتحديات المقىلة

كما يسرني أن أعلن أننا على موعد مع العديد من الفعاليات الشيقة في الأسابيع القليلة المقبلة؛ حيث ستشارك ثلاث مجموعات من طلاب المدرسة الثانوية في المسابقة العلمية لجامعة الكويت في يوم 8 مايو، كما سيتم إجراء عرض المواهب السنوي في يوم 16 مايو، وسيعقد حفل تسليم الجوائز في يوم 25 مايو، وأخيرًا، نتطلع إلى الاحتفال بتخرج دفعة 2023 في يوم 8 يناير.

وأود تذكير أولياء الأمور القيام بإعادة تسجيل أبنائهم في السنة الدراسية المقبلة حيث إن الأماكن الشاغرة محدودة، ومن المهم توفير مكان لابنك لضمان استمرارية تلقيه لتعليم عالي الجودة. تذكير للأولياء الأمور للتأكد من سداد أي رسوم للعام الدراسي الحالي قبل التسجيل للعام القادم.

وأخيرًا، تسرني دعوة جميع أولياء الأمور للانضمام إلينا في اليوم المفتوح والدعوة عامة لأولياء الأمور يوم 8 يونيو في تمام الساعة 11:30 صباحًا في صالة الألعاب بالمدرسة. ستكون هذه فرصة رائعة للقاء المعلمين ، والتجول في المدرسة ، ومعرفة المزيد عن برامجنا المدرسية للعام المقبل.

واعبر من جديد عن جزيل الشكر لموظفينا وطلابنا على تقديم عام آخر رائع، وأتمنى لكم جميعًا نهاية سعيدة وناجحة للسنة الدرسية وعطلة صيفية ممتعة.

1 - 4 مايو أسبوع تقدير المعلمين

8 مايو ورشة عمل لأولياء الأمور لطلاب الصف الثامن

> 11مايو مسيرة الخريجين وتصوير للطلاب

18-17 مايو معرض الفنون والتكنولوجيا الفعاليات القادمة

18 مايو

جوائز تقدير العمال

عرض المواهب

&



المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة Canadian Bilingual School

Bringing Talent to Life

إدخسال الصوهبة هي الحيباة

هذا الشهر في المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة إدخال الموهبة في الحياة

العدد 9 ـ مايو 2023 المدرسة الثانوية

برنامج تكرار المساقات الدراسية لطلاب الصفوف الدراسية من الصف العاشر إلى الصف الثاني عشر

نقوم في المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة بمنح طلاب المرحلة الثانوية الفرصة لتحسين درجات المعدل التراكمي من خلال تكرار بعض المساقات الدراسية وفقا لشروط محددة، وهذا البرنامج معتمد من وزارة التعليم الخاص، لمزيد من المعلومات، يرجى الاستفسار من الأستاذة/ لمي أو زيارة مكتب المدرسة الثانوية.

مبادرة الراية الخضراء

تفخر المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة بتقديم الفريق الأخضر، وهي مبادرة هدفها إعداد المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة لتكون مدرسة صديقة للبيئة على المدى البعيد، ويبذل فريق

الطلاب لدينا، بقيادة/ أحمد تركي (9B)، وسعود علي (7B)، وعبد العزيز جراح، ومحمد أحمد (6A)، جهودًا مضنية للوصول إلى بيئة مستدامة في المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة، وقد بدأوا بالفعل بالتركيز على إعادة التدوير، وسيقومون بمراجعة مستدامة لتحديد المناطق الأخرى التي تحتاج إلى تطوير في سبيل مساعدة المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة على التقدم في طريق الاستدامة البيئية.

السمة الشخصية لشهر مايو: "الرعاية والاهتمام".

امتحانات الخريجين صفوف 12

من 21 إلى 28 مايو

من 25 إلى 28 مايو حفل توزيع الجوائز السنوي





مع أطيب التمنيات، السيدة / جيهان حسان مديرة المدرسة الثانوية